Environment Board report September 2018

In August the Board responded to two DEFRA consultations – the draft Clean Air Strategy (jointly with the Transport Board), and environmental principles and governance post-Brexit. These are available on the ADEPT website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In September the Chair, Paula Hewitt gave a presentation to the Leadership Team on the Board’s work and activities; the supporting paper is available here.
The Board’s next meeting is on 25 October and the agenda will include the designated landscapes review (National Parks and AONBs) and waste management.
David Dale
Policy Officer
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